Adur Item 10 Questions on notice from Councillors to the Executive:

1) From Councillor Chipp to Councillor Dollemore:

East Street in Shoreham had extensive renovations to provide a safe and attractive pedestrian zone, an
open space for markets and events and ease of access to the cafes etc.

| have heard from 2 residents that there are frequent traffic violations with the road being used as a short
cut - especially after dark, in fact one of the residents was very nearly knocked over! This is quite
dangerous when members of the public are not expecting vehicle movements at night.

| have observed that the block paving is becoming quite dirty with tyre tread and oil spill and of course
there is a likelihood that damage will occur to the surface. Businesses can use the road at certain time
for deliveries and access but there is no public right of way for vehicles.

Would the Member consider asking the Street Scene Working Group to review the current apparent
ease of access rather than the current signage on the A259 to ensure public safety and protect this
feature of the town centre?



